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Keller Public Library Receives Grant

Dexter, Missouri - The Keller Public Library has been awarded a
$3,467 Technology Grant which will be used to upgrade four public access
computers.

It is the goal of the library to maintain reliable technology services for the public and
to offer an optimum technology environment, ensuring that patrons have equal access
to information, training, and longtime learning opportunities.

The total cost of the project is $4,623, with the library supplying a 25% grant match
of $1,156. 

This project is supported by the Institute of Museum and Library Services under the
provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act as administered by the
Missouri State Library, a division of the office of the Secretary of State. 

Pictured from left to right are: Brett Miller, Treasurer Library Board; Renee Trout,
Library Board President; Robin Westphal, Missouri State Librarian; Pam Trammell,
Library Director; June Lawrence, Library Board member; Bree Goldschmidt,
Children's Librarian; and Alan McCollough, Assistant Librarian.
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